Commissioners: J. Winston Krause, Chairman Jodie G. Baggett Jeff Meador John W. Townes, III



## TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

May 29, 2015

Ms. Dawn Nettles The Lotto Report Garland, Texas 75049-5033

Via email: lottoreport@lottoreport.com

Dear Ms. Nettles:

As you are aware, the Office of the Governor referred your May 21, 2015 letter to Governor Abbott to the Texas Lottery Commission (TLC) for a response.

This agency has provided you responses to the numerous inquiries and open records requests you have made to the agency relating to the Lottery's Fun 5's game. The agency has also been responsive to you not only on this subject, but on the other frequent inquiries and open records requests on various matters that you submit to the TLC on a regular basis.

Due to the pending litigation on the Lottery's Fun 5's game that has been filed against the Commission's lottery operator, in which you are a plaintiff, your complaint regarding that game is now being addressed through the judicial process.

In addition to the TLC's compliance hotline which allows the public to file a complaint related to the agency's business, I believe you are aware that the Texas State Auditor's Office (SAO) offers citizens the opportunity to report fraud, waste or abuse that may be occurring in state government. Following is a link to the SAO page: <a href="https://sao.fraud.state.tx.us/hotline.aspx">https://sao.fraud.state.tx.us/hotline.aspx</a>.

Sincerel

Gary Grief

**Executive Director** 

Dede Keith, Office of the Governor cc: